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This week is Maths week! We kicked it all off with 

Number Day on Monday. 

There were some amazing t-shirts and outfits in school. 

Thank you all for your fantastic effort. 

Our winner was Amelie G in Year 5! 

 

 

 

 

 

Louie in Reception was our first runner up with his 

amazing dice costume! Closely followed by Charlotte 

in Reception, Stefan in Y5, Alannah, Shyla and Lucius 

in Y3&4 and Maria and Cristian in Y6!                              

Well done everyone! 

The children have enjoyed lots and lots of maths 

related games and activities throughout the week. 

Thank you to Mrs Jones and Mrs Miller for organising 

this amazing week! 

 

Our whole school attendance this week is: 

 

 

 

 

Our attendance target is 97%.                               
How did your class do this week? 

Class RN:  96.1% 
 

Class R/1A:  86.9% 

Class 1L:  97.9% 
 

Class 2P:  80.9% Class 2C:  91.57% 
 

Class: 3C:  89.6% Class 3/4D:  90.1% 
 

Class 4P:  97.5% 
 

Class 5A:  97.9% Class 5C:  98.4% 
 

Class 6P:   90.4% Class 6M:  90.8% 

 

This week we have had: 

➢ 16 students arriving late on 18 occasions.  

➢ This equates to 85 minutes of learning LOST! 

➢ 18 students with unauthorised absences. 

 

Please remember, if your child is absent from school 

you must contact the school each day of their absence. 

 

 

93.8% 

http://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/thegoodshepherdnorthampton/
https://twitter.com/TGSNorthampton
https://www.facebook.com/thegoodshepherdnorthampton/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

If your child is diagnosed with either measles, shingles 

or chicken pox please notify the school immediately. 

We currently have children in school that have 

suppressed immune systems and cannot be exposed 

to these illnesses.  

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Have you seen our new school video! 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

As we are unable to have School tours at this time, we are 

so happy to share our Virtual Tour! 

For more information, please visit our school website - 

https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.

uk/page/?title=Admissions&pid=28 

  

 

Tuesday – Zach S 

Wednesday – No’el 

Thursday – Tina-Rae & Yacob 

TODAY – Bendaguz, Ella-Mae, Leonard and Szymon 
P 

Happy birthday everyone! 

 

 

As part of our Alice in Wonderland work, 

Y3/4 have been creating their own 

watercolours. 

Online Safety 

It is so important, now more than ever, that 

we are ensuring children are kept safe while 

online. 

Please visit our Online Safety page on the 

school website for lots of advice and handy 

documents 

https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprim

aryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Online+Safety

&pid=31 

If you do have any concerns, please do not 

hesitate to get in touch with the school. 

 

 

 The Year 5 and 6 Nurture 

Group created this 

fantastic piece of art work 

with the help of Miss 

Green and Mrs Hudson! 

 

https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Admissions&pid=28
https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Admissions&pid=28
https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Online+Safety&pid=31
https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Online+Safety&pid=31
https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Online+Safety&pid=31
https://fb.watch/1JcqcKP9O8/

